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Great Britain Slope Racing Association 2nd Annual General Meeting held in 

Bridgend, South Wales on the 11th September 2015 

 

Present  Martin Newnham, Chairman 

  John Phillips, League Coordinator 

  Peter Gunning, Treasurer 

Jon Edison, Secretary 

 

Daniel Schneider, Joel West, Greg Dakin, Graham Mahoney, John 

Treble, Mark Abbots, Simon Thornton, Richard Bago, Mark Treble, 

Stefan Bertschi, Andy Borgone, Ian Mason, Ronnie Lampe, Martin 

Drewett, Tony Livingstone, Dave Rumble, Scott Ravenscroft, Jason 

Biolitti, Frank Hulton, Mike Evans 

 

Apologies -   Robert Ryan, Bernie Jones, Mark Redsell, Stuart Wallace 

 

Minutes of last AGM – 
Minutes of the 2014 AGM were read and approved as a true record, 

Proposed John Treble, seconded Mark Treble. Unanimously 

agreed. 

 

Matters Arising - None 

 

Chairmans Report -  The Chairman thanked the meeting for all their support throughout 

the year. The use of Rosylli for the Champion of Champions 

weekend was a particular success, which he hoped would be could 

be repeated another year. The use of alternatives slopes has shown 

to be beneficial for the running of competitions, but a change to the 

rules would be required if this was to continue. The inclusion in 

2015 of an EPP 60inch race produced an excellent alternative to 

F3F and was great fun. Thanks to Ronnie Lampe for organising. 

The GBSRA purchased a number of trophies in 2015, thanks to 

Peter Gunning. Also thanks to Mark Treble for his work on the 

GBSRA website. The meeting was advised that a GBSRA Forum 

was now available. 

 

Treasurers Report -  Copies of the Accounts were made available for all members 

attending the agm. The Treasurer explained the various allocations 

of funds, and that the current balance for the Association was 

£274.81. 

 

Comp Sec Report - The Comp Sec thanked the members for their attendances 

throughout the year. He asked that Clubs would be more responsive 

when asked for dates / information when events were being 

scheduled. He also advised that he wished to stand down from the 

post at the end of the year. 
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Election of Committee -  
With the exception of the Comp Sec, all current members of the 

Committee indicated that they would be happy to stand again. As 

no other nominations were received, the Chairman Martin 

Newnham, Treasurer Peter Gunnning and Secretary, Jon Edison 

were re-elected. Also web master Mark Treble, and PRO Officer 

Joel West, were re-elected 

Ian Mason was nominated by John Phillips, seconded by John 

Treble for the post of Competition Secretary. As only one 

nomination was received, Ian was duly elected. 

MN wished to step down from his role of SFTC Rep, and proposed 

Greg Dakin, seconded by JE. Greg was duly elected. 

 

 

Membership Fees for 2016 - 

The Treasurer proposed that the subscriptions for 2015 should 

remain at £6. This was proposed by Peter Gunning, seconded by 

Frank Hulton. Agreed unanimously. 

 

F3F League and Winter League Dates -  
  To follow. AM to produce a calendar for 2016 

 

Proposed Changes to the BMFA league 

 

Proposal – UK Eurotours and World Cups to be re-included to 

count towards league positions. 

 

After some discussion, it was agreed that the GBSRA Committee 

should re-consider the proposal, and include non-uk events. See 

proposal below. 

 

Proposal – League Contest Schedule Rules to be changed to allow 

for a change of slope at short notice. 

 

One member felt that the current rules allowed for this, but it was 

not clear which. A review to be made of the rules to make it clear. 

 

Proposal – Only a Pilots best scores from any one slope to count 

 

Was withdrawn after a short discussion 

 

Proposal –  All (non –UK ) Eurotours to count towards the league 

 

See above. Review how other disciplines handle Eurotours 

 

Proposal – Reserve dates to redefined as to how they were used 

 

The GBSRA Committee agreed to review the current arrangements 
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AOB 
 Presentations.  

 

The following presentations were made by the Chairman to recognise 

members achievements throughout the year 

 

Graham Mahoney for is PB of 34.99 at the Long Mynd 

Peter Gunning for his PB of 31.38 at the  HoH  

Mark treble for his PB of 33.25 at the  HoH 

John Treble for his PB of 31.67 in Wales 

 

Also the 'Most Improved Pilot' went to John Treble 

  

 

 

 

 

Meeting Closed at 10.05pm 

Minutes taken by J Edison 


